
 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCING THE 2019 TRI-HOSPITAL DREAM LOTTERY GRAND PRIZE AND 50/50 WINNERS 

 
Lottery supports research, patient care at 

St. Boniface Hospital, HSC Winnipeg, and Children’s Hospital-HSC Winnipeg 
 

Thursday, July 25, 2019 (WINNIPEG, MB) – Today, two Manitoba residents can dream bigger 
following the 2019 Tri-Hospital Dream Lottery’s grand prize and 50/50 draws. Manitoba’s 
three cornerstone hospitals once again teamed up to offer a member of our community the 
opportunity to become the next millionaire through the 2019 Tri-Hospital Dream Lottery! 
 
Congratulations to David Gibson from Winnipeg, with ticket number 754772, who is this year’s 
grand prize winner. Gibson will choose between a cash prize of $1.2 million, or one of six 
luxury home or cottage packages. Our 50/50 winner was also drawn today, Diane Henkel from 
Winnipeg, with ticket number 241166, is this year’s winner. The 50/50 payout was $525,410. 
 
Thanks to the generosity of Manitobans supporting the Tri-Hospital Dream Lottery, together 
St. Boniface Hospital, HSC Winnipeg and Children’s Hospital-HSC Winnipeg can continue to 
provide funding for advancements in research, state-of-the-art technology and the best 
possible health care for Manitobans.  
 
MORE WINNERS IN AUGUST WITH THE DAILY CASH CALENDAR! 
 
We’re pleased to announce that every Saturday to Thursday in August, two winners will each 

take home $1,000 cash through our Daily Cash Calendar draws. Fridays are extra lucky – the 
prize amount increases to $2,000. The Cash Calendar grand prize winners on Saturday, August 
31 are luckiest of all, choosing either a travel voucher with a $13,000 value, plus $2,000 in 
cash, OR $12,000 cash. 
 
Over the coming days, ticket buyers can view the names of selected winners and a full list of 
prizes at trihospitaldream.com. 
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For media inquiries, please contact: 
 
Jessica Miller 
Director of Communications 
St. Boniface Hospital Foundation  
W: 204-235-3966  C: 204-770-3210   E: jmiller@stbhf.org 
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